
Welcome to 
Palfrey Infant School

Happy Children Aiming High



Harvest Festival

Thank you to all our parents and staff for donating foods and goods to 
The Black County Food bank. 

The Children enjoyed the Harvest Festival Special Assembly, presented 
by Mrs Hennefer



Good Work Assemblies

Our weekly Good Work Assemblies are every Friday. We celebrate 
achievements and award children for good learning and bucket filling. 
(kindness).

We talk about good attendance in school and award children with more 
than 96% attendance weekly. The winning class get 2 stickers and if the 
class gets 100% the get 3 stickers. This hopefully promotes teamwork 
to come to school whenever possible.

The class with the most stickers at the end of the term win a box of 
chocolates!





School Vehicle Gates and Pedestrian Gates. 
Supporting us to keep children safe

We now have new Pedestrian and vehicle gates. To keep everyone safe 
please follow the below advice:

Pedestrians – Please use the pedestrian gate and follow the fenced 
areas to the main school door. Please do not cross on to the car park.

Vehicles – When exiting please slowly drive up to the gates and stop at 
the highlighted line and wait for the gates to fully open.  Gates are 
currently open in the mornings allowing staff access to the car park. 
Parents – please refrain from using the car park. Thank you.



Key Dates this Month

• 2nd October  - Flu Jabs

• 3rd October – Year 2 Mosaic Art Workshops

• 3rd October – School Autumn Census

• 10th October – Year 1 Hearing Tests

• 24th October – NSPCC Kindness day – Non Uniform

• 24th October – Children break up from school

• 24th October – Inset Day – School Closed to Children

• 4th November – Autumn Term 2 – Children return to school



October is seen by many to be a time of real seasonal change, both in the 
northern and southern hemispheres.


